
St Peter’s Catholic Primary School  

Love to Learn – Learn to Love 

 Hearts Challenge  

 
Dear children,  
We would like to make a HUGE collage of hearts from every person in our 
school. It will look a little like this: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Everyone will contribute. Each child and adult will make or draw or paint 
an individual heart. Everyone will send these in. Then we will put all of the 
400+ hearts together into one whole artwork, which you will be able to 
see this on the school website. We will have a reminder that: 
 

We are all together, even though we are currently apart! 
 
When we come back to school, you will be able to see our shared artwork 
as an actual piece of art in our school hall! 
 
Send in a photo of one heart that you have created to your year group 
email address. Please send these in by Friday 19th June.  
 
Good luck and God bless 
Mrs Scott 



 
Instructions for creating one heart to send in: 

 
1. Look at some interesting examples of artwork which include hearts.  

 

 
 

2. Experiment with different techniques: sewing, painting, drawing… 
 

3. And some different colour combinations…. 
 

4. Now create one heart. Take your time.  
 

5. Take a photo of your heart artwork. Here are some tips for how to take a good 
photo: 

 

 Good light: outside is great. 

 Still object: put your heart artwork on a steady surface, or in a helper’s steady 
hand! 

 Stay steady: hold the camera or device steady. 

 Centre: keep the heart in the centre of what you can see. 

 Background: try to include as little background as possible.  

 Ask someone at home to check your photo – Does your heart have clear 
colours, is it in focus, and does it fill the photo? 

         
 

6. If yes, upload the photo to our social media pages or send in by email.  You can 
bring the real thing in when we are all back together again in Autumn term 

 

 

No! Yes!! 


